
Greetings Good Shepherd family, 
 
Starting this Sunday, October 3rd, Good Shepherd will once again be offering a pre-recorded worship 
service  available for viewing on Sunday mornings. It will be the same format that we had available 
during the suspension of in-person worship. We will still be holding in-person worship and we will 
continue to record the in-person service each week for viewing later in the day on Sunday or early 
Monday. The CMT felt that it was important to have a resource available on Sunday mornings for 
members not attending the in-person service. Luckily, the necessary people have kindly agreed to put 
together the recorded services once again starting this coming Sunday. Our plan is to offer both the in-
person option and the pre-recorded option for the month of October and to decide the best path 
forward after that. Special thanks to Nathan Elke, Pastor Munye, Marty Willick, Anna Johnson, and Corla 
McGillivray for their work in making this possible.  
 
In Christ, 
 
Nathaniel Gibson – CMT Chairperson 


